
  

 
 

 

 

DOWNTOWN SIGNAGE COMMITTEE MEETING  
Minutes of the Tuesday, June 27th 2017 Meeting 

Public Works Conference Room, Government Center 

 

The forty-third meeting of the Downtown Signage Committee was held on June 27th, 2017. 

Tricia Stiller convened the meeting at 8:00 a.m. Members present were Tricia Stiller, Crystal 
Howard, Beth Whisman, Russel Francois, Thom Jones, Carl Teichman, Vicki Tilton, and Dave 
Park. Members absent were Kyle Ham and Tom Krieger. City staff present were Kevin Kothe, 
Steve Rasmussen and Katie Simpson.  Guests present were Alderman Diana Hauman, Alderman 
Scott Black, and Alderman Mboka Mwilambwe. 

There was no Public Comment.  

Minutes of the June 13th meeting were presented. It was noted that Thom was absent and that 
Vicki was connected to the WebEx conference remotely. Motion to approve with the corrections 
as noted by Thom, second by Russel and approved by all. 

The meeting continued via a WebEx online and phone conference meeting with KMA in order to 
review the proposed gateway and directional signs. In addition to the taller post mount gateway 
concept, some other options were shown for ground mount monument style gateway signs 
including one with a changeable message/graphic display.  Examples of the post mount gateway 
signs were shown for several streets entering into the downtown area using a Google street view 
backdrop.  There was discussion about the gateway signs and the desire to make sure that they 
are noticed. 

For the next meeting, KMA will develop concepts for a larger gateway which could span across 
the road and options to include a square instead of a circle in the backlight design.  

The next meeting will be at 8AM, July 11th 2017.  

Motion by Vicki with second by Thom to adjourn the meeting. All were in favor. The meeting 
adjourned at 9:05 A.M. 


